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Dear Ms. Hobbs:

Thank you for returning my call of March 7, 1996, in response to OHM Remediation Service Corp.’s
request to schedule an informal conference concerning resolution of the matter contained in the
subject warning letter. I will look forward to hearing back from you as to when might be an
acceptable time when our District Manager, Bob Mangham, and I could have the informal conference.

My direct dial phone number is (770) 453-7632. Please call me at your convenience.
Sincerely, ~

o Pl

William P. Millisor
Regional Counsel
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pc.  B. Mangham
J. Martin
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